
September
Paddestoelen Paradijs Mushroom Calendar

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

29 30 31 1 2 3 4

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

26 27
•All mushrooms 
arrived. 
•Placed into the 
vitrines and on the 
shelves 

28 29 30 1 2



October
Paddestoelen Paradijs Mushroom Calendar 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

26 27 28 29 30 1 2

3
•Harvest fully grown 
mushrooms for Over  
Datum

4
•Shiitakes have been 
fully harvested and 
reconstituted for 
new batch

5
•Order new 
substrate bags for 
moldy/dead 
mushrooms

6 7
•Check on all mushrooms 
and their stages. 
Perforate/cut open bags 
that are fruiting

8 9

10
•Harvest fully grown 
mushrooms for Over  
Datum

11
•Harvest fully grown 
mushrooms for Over  
Datum

12 13 14
•Check on all mushrooms 
and their stages. 
Perforate/cut open bags 
that are fruiting

15 16

17
•Place new substrate 
bags for the 
mushrooms in the 
outside vitrines

18
•Harvest fully grown 
mushrooms for Over  
Datum

19 20 21
•Check on all mushrooms 
and their stages. 
Perforate/cut open bags 
that are fruiting

22 23

24
•Harvest fully grown 
mushrooms for Over  
Datum

25
•Harvest fully grown 
mushrooms for Over  
Datum

26 27 28
•Check on all mushrooms 
and their stages. 
Perforate/cut open bags 
that are fruiting

29 30

31
•Harvest fully grown 
mushrooms for Over  
Datum

1 2 3 4 5 6



November
Paddestoelen Paradijs Mushroom Calendar

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

31 1
•Harvest fully grown 
mushrooms for Over  
Datum

2 3 4
•Check on all mushrooms 
and their stages. 
Perforate/cut open bags 
that are fruiting

5 6

7
•Place new substrate 
bags for the 
mushrooms in the 
outside vitrines 

8
•Harvest fully grown 
mushrooms for Over  
Datum

9 10 11
•Check on all mushrooms 
and their stages. 
Perforate/cut open bags 
that are fruiting

12 13

14
•Harvest fully grown 
mushrooms for Over  
Datum

15
•Harvest fully grown 
mushrooms for Over  
Datum

16 17 18
•Check on all mushrooms 
and their stages. 
Perforate/cut open bags 
that are fruiting

19 20

21
•Harvest fully grown 
mushrooms for Over  
Datum

22
•Harvest fully grown 
mushrooms for Over  
Datum

23 24 25
•Check on all mushrooms 
and their stages. 
Perforate/cut open bags 
that are fruiting

26 27

28 29 30 1 2 3 4


